
NOTICE 
 

COURT OF QUEEN’S BENCH 
 
RE:  SERVICE DECEMBER 24 TO 26, 2018 
 
 
The Court of Queen’s Bench services from Monday, December 24, 2018 up to 
and including Wednesday, December 26, 2018 will be as follows: 
 
Monday, December 24, 2018: 
 

 All courts will be closed except for the following: 
o Bails in courtroom 410 (urgent matters only):   
o Brandon court office (urgent matters only):   
o Dauphin court office (urgent matters only): 

 

 The above court offices will be open only to support these court sittings and 
will not be open for regular weekday service.  Court offices in Morden, 
Portage, Thompson, The Pas, Flin Flon, Selkirk, St. Boniface, will be closed. 

 
 
Tuesday, December 25, 2018 and Wednesday December 26, 2018: 
 

 All Winnipeg and Regional Court Offices will be closed and there will be no 
court sittings. 

 
 

ISSUED BY: 
 
 
“original signed by Joyal, C.J.” 
        
The Honourable Chief Justice Glenn D. Joyal 
Court of Queen’s Bench (Manitoba) 
 
DATE:  December 4, 2018 


